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ONTARIO  

POLICE DEPARTMENT 
2500 South Archibald Avenue Ontario, Ca. 91764 (909) 395-2001 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

Brad Kaylor, Chief of Police 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:              August 31, 2016 APPROVED:               bk,   

INCIDENT:                                          Missing 11 Year Old Girl  CONTACT:                  David McBride, Lieutenant 

OCCURRENCE DATE:        August 31, 2016 – 3:33 p.m. (909)  395-2861           dmcbride@ontariopolice.org 

 

STATEMENT:  

 

The Ontario Police Department is asking for the public’s help to locate a missing 11 year old girl.  

 

Jael Parker was reported missing by her parents at about 3:33 p.m. this afternoon. The young girl left for a bike 

ride at about 2:00 p.m. and has not returned. She normally rides near her apartment in the 2000 block of South 

Euclid and not known to venture far from the complex.  

 

Jael is a Hispanic female, about 5’3” tall and weighs about 142 lbs. She has shoulder length brown hair, hazel 

eyes and wears prescription glasses.  

 

She was last seen wearing a dark colored long sleeved shirt and dark colored shorts or pants. She was riding a 

mint colored beach cruiser style bike with a basket attached.  

 

Police believe Jael has run-away from home after being disciplined by her parents. 

 

Anyone who may have seen Jael; or knows of her whereabouts is asked to immediately call 911 or the Ontario 

Police Department at (909) 395-2001.   


